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Lee, Chris

From: Jon Paul Partl <jpartl1@wi.rr.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 5, 2020 4:01 PM
To: Lee, Chris; Jon Paul Partl; Dimitrijevic, Marina
Subject: Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee

 
Good Afternoon, 
 
I am writing about the Zoning, Neighborhoods & Development Committee meeting that is going to happen on 
12/8/2020. I want to object about the sale of City-owned parking lots, File # 201061. I live 3 houses down from the 
parking lot at 2128 S 5th Pl and never got any notification of the city wanting to do this. I never received a survey asking if 
we use this parking lot.  
 
Is there any way to object about the transfer or sale of this parking lot. As when the Dpt of Public Works reviewed the 
parking lot it was probably during the summer time as less cars use the lot because everyone parks on the street, but 
from December 1 to March 1st the parking lot is used daily and nightly from 10 to 15 cars. 
 
Without this parking lot close by to use, you are making the people that live in this neighborhood have to walk at least a 
block to get to get to their home. This is a safety concern for many people in our neighborhood if the lot is taken away. 
 
Thank you, 
Jon Paul Partl 
2142 S 5th PL 
Milwaukee, WI 53207 
414-305-9216 
 
 


